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Dear Children,  

I wanted to write to you to tell you how much we are missing you at school and to 

say well done for trying your best with home schooling, I hope you are being kind to 

your new teachers! We have loved seeing what some of you have been getting up 

to, please keep sharing.  

I know that many of you have really enjoying being at home and I know that many of 

you are really looking forward to coming back to school.  We know you have missed 

seeing your friends and your teachers.   We can’t wait to see you ALL again as soon 

as we can and we are doing our best to sort this out.   

We promise to look after you and keep you safe when you get back so please try 

not to worry. 

School might look a little bit different and you might not be in your usual classroom 

with your usual teacher, but they will be able to smile to say hello to you. 

 

Keep smiling and after the half term holiday try and do as much home schooling as 

you can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love from  

Mrs Brown and Mrs McKenna  
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